Volleyball Supporters Group.

Presidents Report

- The Volleyball supporters Group Presidents report is quite short in detail as it has only been formed for a period of during which time we have only had one meeting since our inaugural meeting on 4th June 2014.
- During this meeting the aims and objectives of the group were established and the
 executive were elected, and we are pleased with the level of support of the
 Volleyball Supporters Group.
- On 24th June, the VSG was officially accepted ad approved by the St Pauls Association with an initial grant allocated to the group.
- A fundraising committee has been formed with the intent of raising funds to assist the volleyball player to acquire the necessary kit to present as a professional outfit.
- An initial order of training shorts shall be made for the current term of Volleyball for the girls' competition.
- The VSG will meet on the first Thursday of every month with the next meeting scheduled for 7th August, 2014.